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Honorable Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice Chair Knopf and Rules 

Committee Members, 

I OPPOSE THIS BILL! 

This bill violates HIPPA Law by using the information in a medical record to register 

people to vote with information from their medical record. Just using their name 

violates the HIPPA Law. 

Also if someone is not currently eligible to vote, they should not be registered until 

they qualify. It makes our voter rolls muddy.  We don't give permits for anything else 

to people who do not qualify.   

We already had a problem with over 500 people our voter rolls this last election when 

people who were now old enough to vote were not added in by the Secretary of State 

and the DMV at the proper time. Some counties allowed them to vote and some 

followed the deadlines for the voter registration when the ballots where challenged. It 

muddied the voter rolls. 

The people should be in charge of their own voter registration. 

Please do not pass HB2107. 

Thank you, 

Janice Dysinger 

Clean Voter Rolls PAC 


